



Poppy Appeal 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

We now have traditional poppies for sale in the school. The Royal British Legion have been sending poppies into St Mary's for a number of years and it would be great if we could support our War Heroes in this small way.

If you would like to buy a poppy or make a donation, please send in what you can and your child can collect a poppy. We also have a limited number of:

Snap Bands £1.50
Wristbands £1.00
Reflectors or Zip Pulls £0.50

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Christine Graham Headteacher